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Contracts & Procurement Division 

 

 

October 19, 2020 

 

Issued by:    Department of General Services (DGS) 

Contracts and Procurement Division   

2000 14th Street, NW – 4th Floor  

Washington, DC  20009                       

 

Subject  Notice of Cancellation of Invitation for Bids (“IFB”) 

 

Reference: IFB No. DCAM-20-CS-IFB-0004 

 MPD Blue Plains Impound Lot Modernization 

 

Dear Bidders: 

 

You are hereby notified that the Invitation for Bids (“IFB”) for the MPD Blue Plains Impound Lot 

Modernization issued on June 2, 2020 and closed on July 14, 2020 at 2:00 p.m., is hereby cancelled 

pursuant to DC. Official Code §2-354.14, Title 27 DCMR § Section 1530 ‘Cancellation of An 

Invitation for Bids After Opening” and Title 27 DCMR § Section 1530.3(b) which states, After bid 

opening, an IFB may be canceled and all bids rejected before being awarded, if the Director determines 

that cancellation is in the best interest of the District for any reason, including the following: 

 

(b)   Specifications have been revised. 

 

Please be advised that a new solicitation will be issued later. We recognize that you and other members 

of your firm have expended a great deal of time and effort in preparing your bids.  On behalf of the 

District, I want to thank you for your interest. 

 

It is hoped you will participate in future solicitation issued by the District. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Franklin Austin, CPPB, CPM 

Contracting Officer 


